CMAS

CONFEDERATION MONDIALE DES ACTIVITES SUBAQUATIQUES
WORLD UNDERWATER FEDERATION

EMAS Underwater Hockey
World Championship )’ i
RN < FEUR /44;

Federations, Members of CMAS
Objet: Reminder - 2013 Underwater Hockey World Championship,

We are happy to inform you that organisation of our 2013 World Championship in Eger -
Hungary is progressing well. We, President of the CMAS Underwater Hockey Commission,
together with the Tournament Director of the 2013 World Championship have visited the
site and both of us were happy what we saw.

Also a number of recommendations were made of which the Organizing Committee took
note of.

So far the number of pre-registered participants is already above 750. It is our pleasure to
remind you that the first deadline for registration to the World Championship is 30
November 2012. Please fill up forms (Team Registration Form and Accommodation Fee
Form) to be found as an annex of the Information Pack on the CMAS website.

Hope to see you next year in Eger.

Thomas de Trébons Tristan Reynard
President Tournament Director
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